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Storm recovery effort continues across east coast  
 
Suncorp Group has received approximately 7,000 home, motor and commercial claims to date as a 
result of the severe low pressure system that has impacted the east coast of Australia. 
 
The worst-affected areas were in Sydney’s north and along the New South Wales north coast. In 
Queensland, the Gold Coast was hardest hit and there was flooding in Tasmania and Victoria. 
 
Teams from Suncorp’s brands including AAMI, GIO, Suncorp Insurance, Vero and Apia are providing 
all the support necessary to get impacted communities back on their feet. 
 
Suncorp’s primary goal is to ensure customers can return to their homes and businesses as soon and 
safely as possible.  
 
In situations where customers cannot live in their homes, temporary accommodation is being offered 
and where safe and practical, assessors are already assessing damage.  
 
Customers are urged to lodge their claims as soon as they can. 
 
Suncorp advised that it was too early to provide an accurate estimate of ultimate claims costs and 
further updates will be provided. 
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